
Hate car inspections? 

END the New Hampshire 
“Inspection Sticker” Scam!  

 
The N.H. House of Representatives will be voting on HB649 this Thursday, March 6th.  The bill will 
eliminate the requirement to get an inspection sticker every year. Only eleven states still require this, 
and more are dropping it each year! 
 
If you want the inspection sticker scam stopped, WE NEED YOUR HELP!  
 

​Contact your state representatives! Tell them to support HB649 and tell them you 
want to end the car inspection sticker program here!  Make sure to include your contact info 
and tell them where you live so they know you’re a constituent.   

​Contact your state senators, too! Once the House passes this, we will need to get it 
through the Senate, too. 

​Sign up for email alerts!  Visit our website to sign up for email alerts about this bill.   
​Contact the entire New Hampshire House of Representatives using the 
second link below!   

​Tell your friends, family, and everybody about HB649!  
 

WWW.NHINSPECT.ORG  

 
  

Contact the entire N.H. House:  

 
tinyURL.com/HB649email 

 
 

Who are my state representatives? If you don’t know, visit https://www.nhinspect.org/reps or use 
the QR code above and click on “Who is my representative?”​

 
 


